
BAD RIVER BAND OF LAKE SUPERIOR 

TRIBE OF CHIPPEWA INDIANS 
CHIEF BLACKBIRD CENTER                                                                                         P.O. Box 39 ● Odanah, Wisconsin 54861 

 

 

Telephone (715) 682-7123                                       Natural Resources Department                                       Fax (715) 682-7118 

15 January 2015 

 

Mr. Martin Burkholder     Sent via certified mail with 

Wisconsin DNR      return receipt requested 

P.O. Box 7921 

Madison, WI  53707-7921 

 

 

Clean Air Act Redesignation Public Hearings, Public Comment, and Consultation 

 

The Bad River Band of Lake Superior Chippewa first mailed a notification letter on 7 

May 2014 of the intent to redesignate the air quality status on the Reservation in northern 

Wisconsin from Class II to Class I. This proposed change will help the Tribe protect its 

air quality and allow the Tribe to develop land use plans that are compatible with tribal 

cultural beliefs and its renewable resources.  

 

This second letter is to serve as notification that the Class I Analysis Technical Report is 

being made available for public review and to set dates for public hearings and 

consultations.  

 

Under the redesignation process described in 40 CFR Part 52.21, three important steps in 

the redesignation process must occur: 

 

1. Tribal request to U.S. EPA must be made publically known in the surrounding 

affected area, and consultation with the Federal agencies, and State and local 

governments must occur.  

2. A discussion of the reasons for the redesignation must be prepared which will 

analyze the effects this redesignation will have on the health, environment, 

economic, social, and energy impacts of the redesignation area. This report must 

be made available at least 30 days prior to the mandatory public hearing held on 

the proposed redesignation. 

3. A public hearing must be held, comments taken on the redesignation, and then 

addressed.  

 

 

On Friday, 16 January 2015, the Class I Analysis Technical Report will be digitally 

posted on the website of the Bad River Band for download and review. A printed copy 

will be available for review in the Library located the Bad River Administration Building.  

 

Shortened website URL:  http://x.co/BRair 

http://x.co/BRair



